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ANNOUNCEMENT
National Conference on the Use of On-Line Computers in Psychology

The Tenth National Conference on the Use of On-Line Computers in Psychology will meet
at Washington University in St. Louis, Missouri, on Wednesdav, November 12, 1980. Gene
Levinson of Washington University, Department of Psychology, is Local Arrangements Chairman.
The Conference meets for a full day prior to the meetings of the Psychonomic Society, held
November 13-15 at the Chase-Park Plaza Hotel in St. Louis. The meetings of the Computer
Conference are open to anyone interested in the uses and applications of computers. Student
registrations are encouraged. Information concerning membership and the Conference may be
obtained by writing to Cynthia Null, Department of Psychology, College of William and Mary,
Williamsburg, Virginia 23185.
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